
OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Marshall Township Traffic
Impact  Fee  Advisory
Committee  will  meet  on
Wednesday,  November  20,
2024 at 7:00 p.m. to review,
update  and  hold  a  public
hearing  on  the  Township’s
Transportation  Capital
Improvement Plan and Traffic
Impact Fees. The meeting and
public hearing will take place
at  the  Marshall  Township
Municipal  Building,  525
Pleasant  Hill  Road,  Wexford,
PA 15090.  If  the  meeting  is
available for  participation via
Zoom, access information will
be available on the Township
website:
www.twp.marshall.pa.us.

Nicole Hanson
Planning Director


